
Dr. Daniel Chorney – It Takes a Village series 

  

Attached is a poster advertising the next in a series of talks coordinating by the Parent School 

Support Committees of the local high schools.  Dr. Daniel Chorney is the speaker – focusing on 

social media and its impact on youth anxiety.   

  

It is being held here at Harbour View on April 4th beginning at 6:30 pm.  This coincides with our 

Parent-Teacher evening, so we encourage as many parents as possible to come early to meet with 

teachers, and then stay to hear Dr. Chorney. 

  

Chorney Poster 2019.pdf  

  

Parent-Teacher 
  

Parent-Teacher meetings will take place on Thursday, April 4, 4:30 – 7:30, and Friday, April 5, 1:30 

– 3:30. 

  

If you have questions about upcoming course selections, administration and Guidance would be 

happy to talk with you during Parent-Teacher. 

  

We are not at the midway point of Semester 2, so Report Cards will not come home mid-April.  Up 

to date marks are available through the PowerSchool Parent Portal. 

  

  

Course Registrations for 2019-2020 
  

Beginning this week, homeroom teachers will begin the course selection process for next year.  This 

process will be spread out over the next several weeks, with students viewing videos highlighting 

elective courses, discussing pre-requisites and course pathways, etc..  The table below provides the 

general timeline for this process.  You can see that each student’s selections are reviewed by their 

homeroom teacher as well and Guidance and/or Vice-Principals before they are scheduled for next 

year.   

  

March 27th 

(Wed)   

Teacher can begin to review procedures and give time frame 

for the registration process.  

April 3rd (Wed)  Extended HR Period  - Presentation for HR students in grade 9, 

10 & 11 on courses offered for 2019-20 at HV   

  

April 10th (Wed) Extended HR Period  - Presentation for HR students in grade 9, 

10 & 11 on courses offered for 2019-20 at HV   

  

April 17th (Wed) Form are due back to HR Teachers.  

HR Teachers check report cards & transcript with registration 

forms 

April 25th & 26th HR Teachers meet with VP/Guidance to review forms and 

registration 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/G4wcw6YofgRbeG-fTIZbUg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgReel4yP0R0aHR0cHM6Ly9tc2cuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNhL20vP3M9Vk9BcFZySjVXdFkmbWFsPWRhOTc2MTVjOGNjYjY5NDQ0M2FlNDU0ZmJhMGI4NGU2ODYzZjZmY2M5MjdjYjRmNDI4MzM4Mjg1MzE1Y2IzZmRXB3NjaG9vbG1CCgAAsiqZXHSX9y5SGU1pY2hhZWwuQnV0bGVyQG5iZWQubmIuY2FYBAAAAAI~


  

Grad Class Auction 
Our annual Grad Class Auction will be held on Friday April 5th, 6:30PM at the west side Legion 

Branch 69. Tickets are $20 and include a meal from Vito’s (pizza, lasagna and Caesar salad).  

  

Tickets will not be sold at the door - they are being sold in the main office. It will include a live 

auction, silent auction, dessert auction and 50/50.  We are also looking for parents of graduates in 

particular to help out by donating items to be auctioned off.  Those can also be dropped off at the 

main office.  This is one of the main fundraisers to help offset costs for prom and Safe Grad – so all 

support is very appreciated by our graduates. 

  
  

PowerSchool 
  

Just a reminder that our daily announcements are available through the PowerSchool Public 

Portal.  Click on “Daily Bulletin” to keep up to date on what is happening each day.   
 


